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The safety of our guests and tenants remains our highest 
priority. This afternoon’s unfortunate and isolated incident at 
Crossgates appears to have been between known 
acquaintances and not a random act or part of any 
intentional threat against the property. The altercation 
resulted in the discharge of a firearm inside our facility. Law 
enforcement officials and Crossgates personnel were 
already onsite at the time of the incident inside the facility, 
and along with our tenants, immediately engaged in a 
comprehensive, routinely practiced and programmed 
response to address the incident. As such, Crossgates 
immediately went into lockdown. At this time, no arrest has 
been made, but law enforcement officials are confident the 
suspect has vacated the property. Law enforcement officials 
are currently assisting guests and tenants in safely vacating 
the property. Crossgates will be closing for the evening and 
reopening in the morning while we work closely with law 
enforcement officials in the full investigation of this incident. 
 


